CJH/AFT 17th February 1978

Many thanks for your letter aind material which I am
digesting, The comments on the St.Louis Congress were
certainly very interesting and I was grateful for your background
information on Arthur Lloyd.

Rather than multiplying letters I enclose photocopies of
the relevant pages of the Gibraltar and Fulham Diocesan
Gazette. This gives details of the two English chaplaincies(!)
and the American Pro Cathedral and the chaplaincy at Maisons-

Lafitte.

Professor Fashole-Luke will in fact be stayiang with John
Livingstone at St.George's that Sunday, as his plane from
Freetown arrives very early on the Sunday morning. I have had
some interesting talk with Eric Doyle recently and both Bishops
Valentine and Cameron are going to ring me next weekend when they
are in London. I hope to meet them. Professor Griffiss may

be staying with me also.

Looking forward to seeing you at Versailles,

Miss Christian Howard,
Coneysthorpe,
York, YO6 7DD.

ENC.



